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relationship with the amount of money S2 was receiving. Primary focus was to ensure that 
funds were allocated in a manner that students felt appropriate.  
 
J. Fyles commented that this committee is unique in its composition compared to other senate 
sub committees. 
 
The discussion will be continued at a future meeting. The Chairs and Secretary will contact 
Senate to get more information regarding the upcoming review.   
 
4. New business 

a. Innovation Fund Reports 
 
Discussion regarding how to deal with the finished projects. Each project should have 
completed a final report. Brief overview of projects: 
 
Cousins - First Peoples House 
-conference was a success; promote mentoring; asking for an extension  
 
A. Wali commented that if we already assigned them the funds, they should get it. All members 
of CSS were in agreement 
 
V. Romano commented that it was previously communicated that for most of the projects that 
money can’t be carried over. 
 
I. Simmie noted that when the innovation fund projects were set up, there was a 4.5 million 
surplus, now there is a question of sustainability. M. Gauthier responded that there is an 
expectation that the programs that were funded would show how they are being successful and 
sustainable.  
 
J. Mac Master noted that with information that he has seen, he is abstaining as he is not 
comfortable if this money is attached to S2 deficient.  
 
Will table this for lack of information. 
 
Experiential Learning App – Career Planning Service 
-working within budget 
-timeline that tracks through Fall 2018 
-question regarding whether they have enough money for developing the app? They should. 
A. Wali asked if the app would be 
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intention was that a S2 Director would oversee the project and sign off, along with EDSS’ 
approval.  
 
A. Wali noted that there was a large surplus in S2 and that money was from students. Wanted 
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-good example of a sustainable project; “McGillize” WRAP (content in WRAP is basic wellness 
recovery content, hired graduate student to develop a McGill version of WRAP). Now, 
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Wellness websites 
S2 will be consolidating all websites for Counselling, Health, Psychiatric, Healthy McGill, etc. 
This new website is where the mapping project will be housed.  
 
Embedded Wellness Access Advisors 
The Provost approved embedding ten advisors into the faculties over the next two years.  
Six advisors in coming year and then four the following year. Identified the faculties according 
to those who have students who access the services most frequently.  
 
I. Oke raised a concern regarding communications for all the changes happening in S2. M. 
Gauthier acknowledged that communications is a weak link. S2 has created a Director of 
Communications position, which S2 is currently trying to recruit for. S2 has developed their own 
social media (Facebook, Twitter, etc.). S2 will start pushing information our through that 
avenue. Currently, different units have social media but not the overarching S2. Have requested 
money to have a communications plan.  
 
Meeting adjourned 3:30 PM 
 
Action Items  

1. Send Senate report information to members – J. Fyles to send K. Hosie information to 
circulate 

2. UDL follow-up (ensure that project knowledge gets transferred to the right place and 
final report) 

 


